
I am applying to be a member of the executive as well as secretary for the Toronto
Occasional Teachers local union.
I have been a teacher in Toronto since 2001 and during that time I worked with many
principals and teachers.
I have excellent leadership skills, and demonstrated honesty, integrity and
trustworthiness.
I am patient and considerate - I understand the struggles and challenges of new
teachers.
I will listen to your concerns and give you the best advice you’ve ever received.

Sincerely,
Rinat Evron
B.Mu, B.Ed, M.Mu, OCT


